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April 26, 2018

Dear Mrs. Kristof,

On behalf of the Treasure Coast Chapter of the Florida Public Relations Association, |
would like to extend my sincere appreciation to Keiser University for allowing our
organization to use your state-of-the-art facility for our professional development
meetings.

Our nonprofit organization serves 55 members in Martin, St. Lucie and Indian River
counties. Finding a suitable location that is convenient for all members has been our
greatest challenge. Keiser University’s central location has been ideal and has helped us
reach more of our members than ever before.

The ability to host meetings at Keiser University for free has allowed us to invest funds
back into professional development opportunities for our members that ultimately
advance the knowledge of our members and thereby public relations profession as a
whole.

Staff has been so accommodating and we can’t say enough about the level of service
that we have been provided.

We hope to continue this relationship with Keiser University well into the future. Again,
thank you for your support.
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Nancy McCarthy, APR, president
FPRA Treasure Coast Chapter

Founded in 1984, the Treasure Coast Chapter of Florida Public Relations Association (FPRA) serves the needs
of public relations professionals in Martin, St. Lucie and Indian River counties, with the goal to advance the
profession of public relations, promote high professional and ethical standards and build the reputation of the
profession on the Treasure Coast. For more information visit: http://www.fpratreasurecoast.com




